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MODULO/UNIT GRAMMAR FUNCTIONS VOCABULARY 

MODULO 1:  
UNITS  A, B, C 

Subject pronouns 
Verb to BE 
Greetings and salutations 
Possessive adjectives 

Asking/giving personal 
information 
Talking about countries 
and nationalities 

Alphabet 
Days of the week 
Numbers 
Classroom objects and 
language 
Countries and 
nationalities 
 

MODULO 2:  
UNITS  A, B, C 

Articles: a/an, the 
Plural of nouns (regular 
and irregular) 
Demonstratives 
Imperatives 
 

Describing appearance 
Describing feelings and 
moods 

Colours 
Things names 
Body and face parts 
Adjectives of moods and 
feelings 

MODULO 3:  
UNITS  A, B, C 

Present Simple 
Adverbs of frequency 
Verbs of feeling  
Question words 

Talking about habits and 
routine 
Describing jobs 
Talking about likes and 
dislikes 
 

Jobs  
British and American 
stereotypes 
Clothes names 

MODULE 4: 
UNITS  A, B, C 

Whose…?  Saxon Genitive 
Possessive Pronouns 
Prepositions of time and 
place  
Time expressions going 
with the present simple 
 

Describing one’s family 
Talking about daily routine 
and free-time activities 

Family members  
Personal objects names 
Verbs of daily actions 
 

MODULE 5: 
UNITS   A, B, C 

Can/can’t 
Present continuous 

Talking about abilities 
Talking about present 

Verb phrases 
Free time activities 



Present simple vs 
continuous 
Time expressions going 
with the present 
continuous 
 

actions and events 

MODULE 6: 
UNIT  B,  

Verbs of feeling + ing 
form of verbs 
 

Talking about one’s 
favourite moments 
Talking about likes and 
dislikes 
 

Ordinal numbers 
Dates 
Months and Seasons 
 

 

 


